
 
 

 

 
 
 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
Regarding Proposed Consolidation of Clarkdale Fire District 

and Verde Valley Fire District 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Clarkdale Fire District Board of Directors will hold a Public Hearing on 
March 31, 2016 at 6:00 p.m. in the Clark Memorial Clubhouse, 19 N. Ninth Street, Clarkdale, to receive 
input from the public on a proposed consolidation of Clarkdale Fire District into Verde Valley Fire 
District.  No change in property tax is proposed as a result of a consolidation. 
 
Additional information, including a Taxpayer Notice of Proposed Consolidation, is available at 
clarkdalefd.org and from the fire district office, 895 First South Street, Clarkdale, AZ.  This hearing is 
pursuant to A.R.S. 48-822. 


